## Town of Avon Special Meeting

## Avon Town Hall February 6th, 2024

A special meeting of the Avon Town Board was held at the Avon Town Hall on Tuesday, February 6, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. the meeting was called to order by Allen Peters

**Interview/Appointment Chairperson** – Stephanie Schwartzlow stated that there is one individual interested in the Chair position, DeWayne Schwartzlow. Jeff Border asked if he was still going to stay on the Zoning and Planning Board. DeWayne Schwartzlow responded yes. Jeff Border made a motion to appoint DeWayne Schwartzlow as Chair, Allen Peters seconded the motion.

**Interview/Appointment Treasurer** – Stephanie Schwartzlow stated that there are three individuals interested in the Treasurer position, Christine Albert, Erin Mullett, and Jessi Peters. Allen Peters stated he was recusing himself from this decision. All three gave a brief introduction of themselves. Stephanie Schwartzlow gave a brief description of the job. The board and citizens asked questions. A written vote was taken by the two board members, DeWayne Schwartzlow and Jeff Border. Citizens Peg Cook and Terry Crum verified the vote and Erin Mullett was voted as treasurer.

With no further business DeWayne Schwartzlow adjourned the meeting at 7:24 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted by
Stephanie Schwartzlow
Avon Town Clerk